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May 1, 2020
To Our Members and Friends:

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic and the uncertainty of when routine life events will return,
the Executive Board of The Student Transportation Association of KY has decided to cancel the
Summer Conference for 2020.

We assure you that all moneys will be refunded in full to those who have registered early. Allow
us due time for the bookkeeping necessary.

If you have any reservations with the HYATT, you must deal directly with them for cancelation.

| must take this opportunity to remind each person who reads this letter that while we are
grateful for our First Responders and Health Care workers during this time... Our School
Transportation Employees in the State of KY have shown a degree of dedication to feed our
Students that is exemplary of our core values. Thank you.

In closing, know that our Regional Directors are available to you for questions and mentoring
assistance. We are offering our help to KDE as well for training opportunities during this difficult
time. Stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,
)4/&4%&
Paula Allen

President, STAK



